All-Florida Academic Team Award Ceremony
Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs)

Q. Where is the Awards Ceremony being held?

A. To accommodate for social distancing and other COVID-19 precautions, the 2021 ceremony will be hosted
via a pre-recorded virtual platform.

Q When is the Awards Ceremony?

A. The pre-recorded virtual event will be shared with you and your PTK Chapter Advisor. The site will be
available on April 23, 2021, beginning at <<time>>, and is open to anyone that has access to the site link until
the end of April. While there is no set time for all colleges to participate, you are encouraged to check with
your PTK Advisor to determine if your chapter/college will host a coordinated “watch-party” for its All-Florida
Academic Team members or PTK chapter(s).

Q. How many guests may | bring?

A. The ceremony is available to anyone with access to the virtual link. You may share the link with family and
friends who have encouraged you on your higher education journey. If you did not catch the event on April 23,
access to the pre-recorded event will be available until the end of April.

Q. How will | receive my All-Florida Team medallion?

A. The All-Florida Team medallion has been sent to your college president’s office. Ask your PTK Chapter
Advisor/nominator about how to receive yours.

Q. If  am a Coca-Cola Scholars winner, how will | receive my Coca Cola Scholars medallion?

A. Coca-Cola Scholars will be announced at the National Phi Theta Kappa Catalyst virtual event April 8-10,
2021. Medallions will be sent to your college president’s office shortly after the Catalyst event. Check with
your PTK Chapter Advisor/nominator about how to receive yours.

Q. Are there any scholarship dollars awarded to the All-Florida Academic Team members?

A. Scholarship dollars are not automatically awarded to All-Florida Team members; however, many of the
State University System and Florida College System institutions do offer transfer scholarships into
baccalaureate programs. Please inquire at the institution.

Further questions about the All-Florida Academic Team Award Ceremony can be directed to Connie Frankel at
frankec@phsc.edu.
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